
With deep sorrow we regret to inform you that our council Member and former President of the 

Botanical Society of Bengal, Professor Nanda Dulal Paria left for his heavenly abode on 14.01.2023. His 

passing away is an irreparable loss for the Society and botanical community at large. His long association 

with the Botanical Society of Bengal, University of Calcutta and countless contributions and advices for 

the betterment of the society is beyond words to express our gratitude and sadness at the sudden 

demise of Professor N. D. Paria.  

May his soul rest in eternal Peace.  

We on behalf of the Botanical Society of Bengal, University of Calcutta express our deepest condolences 

to his family members.  
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